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Measure Description: 
Approves certain new or increased fees adopted by State Board of Licensed Social Workers. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
 Board of Licensed Social Workers 
 
Summary of Revenue Impact 

   2011-13 Biennium 2013-15 Biennium 

Other Funds 109,300 109,300 

Total Funds $109,300 $109,300 
 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
HB 5009 ratifies fees that were approved by the Department of Administrative Services during the 2009-
11 biennium.  The bill includes new categories of fees for two new license types that were authorized in 
SB 177 (2009:  Baccalaureate Social Worker and Licensed Master’s Social Worker.  The bill also 
increases a late fee to $330.  Subsequent to the drafting of this bill, the Board reduced that fee by rule to 
$200.  The bill has been amended to reflect this change. 
 
The fees in this bill support the SB 177 licensing costs for Baccalaureate Social Worker and Licensed 
Master’s Social Worker that were funded through the Emergency Board in December 2010 and are 
included in the agency budget.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


